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I STRONGLY oppose this bill.  The state has NO BUSINESS attempting to take the 

power away from the people.  In regards to the Superintendent being fired in 

Newberg - after years of feeling ignored and watching our school's culture absolutely 

destroyed as teachers failed to educate and instead chose to indoctrinate, voters had 

enough and elected a new school board to make necessary and long overdue 

changes.  How dare legislators and lawmakers try to take that power away from the 

parents and citizens of our school districts.  If this becomes law, superintendents will 

no longer feel accountable to anyone.  That is not in the best interest of our children 

and not at all the way our government is supposed to work.  The people will be forced 

to continue to watch our education system crumble due to nonsense like this, our 

children will continue to graduate with a sub par education and nobody will be served 

well.  How about instead protecting employees that the citizens want removed, the 

state works towards IMPROVING the education system in tangible ways. You should 

all be ashamed of how much money you spend on education and how horribly you 

continue to fail.  Stay in your lane and OUT of parent's way. 


